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Additional Case Information:

Remote inspection done on 08/03/2022 by , observed by .

Recent high mortalities due to CMS. Harvesting targeted for worst affected pens. All events reported to FHI.

Stock from Hellisay. Mowi made the decision to transfer the fish to Rum in order to fallow Hellisay to avoid stocking the site 

during winter/poor weather conditions. Risk assessment completed prior to transfer.

Lumpfish farmed at Otterferry, input in October.

Some issues with Caligus in summer due to high numbers of wild fish, regular Alphamax treatments to keep it under control. 

Site avoids stocking smolts during this period. 

The farm is not currently part of a CoGP management area, however they had prepared a satisfactory farm management 

statement and this was available for inspection. 

Site inspection not possible due to weather.
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